

Reception Newsletter

Autumn Term 1



We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all to Reception at Boarshaw. We look forward to getting to know you and working together to give your child the best opportunities.

We will be giving you lots of information this half term about your child's timetable, homework, reading books and learning. To keep up to date with what is happening in Reception you can look on the school website (www.boarshawprimary.co.uk) or follow us on twitter @BoarshawP.

TopicI am special



This half term we will be looking at how special we all are. We will look at how much we have changed since being a baby. We will learn about families and how every family is different but equally special. To support this work we would be grateful if you could send in a picture of your child as a baby and a family picture.

Reading/Homework

Please help support your child by completing all homework and reading tasks and returning them to school on time. Please read with your child every night. Although they might not be ready to read the words themselves it is important that they see words being read and they get familiar with books. Encourage your child to talk about the pictures and events in the story.

Your child will receive their homework on a Thursday and this must be returned on Monday. Your child will also be given some sound cards and key words to learn each week to support their phonics.

Important Dates

Thursday 8th September - Meet the teacher 2.30pm

Tuesday 20th September - Pobble launch day Tuesday 27th September- Parents meetings Tuesday 11th October- School photographs Thursday 13th October- Stay and play 9-10 am Friday 21st October- Last day of term Please could we have a baby and family photo ASAP.

WOW work

Your child's learning journey through the foundation stage can be greatly supported by you. We would like to know about what they have been doing at home and every few week you will receive 'What I have been doing' sheets that we would like you to complete as often as possible.

PE



PE lessons will take place on a Tuesday with additional physical development sessions running through our outdoor leaning throughout the week. Children need pumps, white t-shirt and black shorts for PE.

Reminders



Please ensure that your child brings a coat with a hood every day as we can never trust the British weather!

Book bags and reading books must be brought to school every day.

Please ensure that your child has a spare set of clothes and a pair of wellies in school.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to your child's class teacher or additionally Mrs Crowther on scrowther@boarshawprimary.co.uk









